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8th March 2023. 
       
Dear Parent/Carer,   
  
As part of our current RE topic in year 6 - Beliefs in action in the world: What was the Holocaust? We 
have booked a trip to the National Holocaust Centre (Laxton) for Tuesday 6th June 2023. 
 
The children shall take part in the “Journey” learning programme which follows the life of a child, who 
is a 10-year old German Jewish boy growing up in Berlin during 1938. 
 
We shall be leaving school promptly after morning registration and returning to school for the end of 
the school day. 
 
In order for the visit to take place we require a voluntary contribution of £14.20 to cover the cost of 
the trip. Unfortunately, if insufficient funds are received by the deadline we will have to cancel the 
visit. (School does not make a profit and all parental contributions will be used to pay for the trip). 
Payments are to be made via Parentmail by Monday 1st May 2023.  
Consent must also be provided through Parentmail. 
 
All children will need a packed lunch and a drink (not fizzy) in a suitable bag. However, if your child 

receives Free School Meals, a lunch will be provided for them by school. 

If you have any questions, please come and see a member of the year 6 team. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 6 Team 
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